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Decision Maker: Council 

Date:  25 October 2010 

Decision Type: Non-Urgent Non-Executive Non-Key 

Title: INVESTMENT SUB-COMMITTEE - CHANGE OF NAME  
 

Contact Officer: Lisa Thornley, Democratic Services Officer 
Tel:  020 8461 7914   E-mail:  lisa.thornley@bromley.gov.uk 

Chief Officer: Mark Bowen, Director of Legal, Democratic and Customer Services 

Ward: Boroughwide 

 
1. Reason for report 

 The attached report from the Director of Legal, Democratic and Customer Services (Appendix 
A), was submitted for consideration by the General Purposes and Licensing Committee at its 
meeting held on 30 June 2010.  The report proposed that the Investment Sub-Committee’s 
name be changed to ‘Pensions Investment Sub-Committee’ to better reflect the Committee’s 
responsibility and function. Members fully supported the recommendations within the report and 
as a result the new name was formally adopted. 

 The Minute of the meeting relating to this matter is attached as Appendix B for background 
information. 

 ____________________________________________________________________________ 

2. RECOMMENDATION 

 The Council is requested to approve the amendment of Part 3 of the Constitution 
(Responsibility for Functions) to reflect the change of name from ‘Investment Sub-
Committee’ to ‘Pensions Investment Sub-Committee’. 

 

Non-Applicable Sections: Policy, Financial, Legal, Personnel. 

Background Documents: 
(Access via Contact 
Officer) 

 

 

 


